Public Hearing

This notice posted July 28, 2021 by The City of Pine Springs, Minnesota

The City of Pine Springs will hold a public hearing at 8 PM Tuesday
September 7, 2021 to consider amending City Ordinance #20 (Animal
Control) to allow, with certain restrictions, for chickens to be

brooded and raised for egg and meat consumption at residences within the
City. The proposed amendment would not pertain to properties in
WINMAR estates which comprises 50% of the 143 residences in the City.
The WINMAR Estate Covenants prohibit chickens.

Because of continuing Covid-19 restrictions on public meetings, the
hearing will be held by Zoom Teleconference.

All parties wishing to comment may receive login information by
contacting the City at 651/770 5720 prior to 11:30 AM DST on Monday
September 6, 2021.

It is suggested that, because of the difficulties in participating by
teleconference, that comments be submitted in writing and sent to the
City of Pine Springs Box 487, 111 Wildwood Road Willernie MN. 55090

to be received prior to September 7". They will be read at the hearing.
Further information and the complete proposed Amendment can be
viewed and downloaded from the City website cityofpinesprings.org or
obtained by calling the City at 651/770-5720.

This notice posted July 28, 2021 on City Website and City Information
Board, and published in the White Bear Press.

Frank Bastyr - Mayor - City of Pine Springs
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